
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 22, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

As you consider the FY 2026 Transportation, Housing and Urban Development Appropriations 

Bill, I respectfully request $950,000 in Community Project Funding for the King City Downtown 

Streetscape Project. The intended recipient is the City of King, located at 212 S. Vanderhurst 

Avenue, King City, CA 93930. 

 

This funding will complete the final phase of a multi-year effort to revitalize King City’s historic 

downtown. The project includes landscaping, public art, pedestrian safety improvements, and 

bike infrastructure. It is shovel-ready, located in a federally designated Opportunity Zone, and 

supported by strong local investment and community engagement. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by e 

Community Development Fund (CDF): 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1), 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2), 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(4), and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(5). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 

neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Zoe Lofgren, 

Member of Congress 

 

 


